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  We do not want or need anymore new or revised gun control laws!!!!! 

  This is just one more attempt to chip away at and strip us of our second amendment 

rights. 

  Guns do not shoot people. 

  People control and shoot guns.  

  Unfortunately, more gun control laws will not stop people who want to do violence or 

cause harm.  

  Look at the guy back East somewhere that took out 12 or more people with swords 

and knives. Or the guy in Colorado who threw Molotov cocktails. 

  Your attempts at one size fits all gun control will not work so please stop trying. 

Thank you. 

 M Tiry 


